
Solid Waste Advisory Committee Meeting 

5/8/2023 New Boston Town Hall @5pm 

 
Attendees: Floyd Guyette, Bruce McKim, Jim Keyes, Gerry Cornett-Facility Manager/ex-

officio, Bill McFadden-Select-Person/ex-officio. 
 

1. Committee members were introduced to Bill McFadden, Selectman, and vice versa. He was 

welcomed to the committee. 

  

2. Comments from station visitors on clear and semi-transparent bags with 3 months conversation 

period ending June 1, 2023, have been supportive and many town’s people have been 

purchasing bags from the Transfer Station which has price points less than other sources from 

which to purchase bags. 

 

3.  We discussed once again how to identify/attract two additional members to this advisory 

committee. 
 

4. We shared observations on the Earth Day town wide clean-up. There was a general consensus 

that in the future there needs to be more press and organization to encourage residents to join 

the effort.  
 
 

5. Gerry provided an update on his research into the glass pulverizer machine idea, lowering glass 

shipping costs, providing ground aggregates for the foundations of New Boston re-paving of 

roads rendering the roads have to have a longer useful life and talking to several area towns 

who may want to send their glass to New Boston.  More discussion to occur. Relevant website is 

“NRAA”. 

 

6. Our next meeting will be Monday, June 5th beginning at 5pm in the Town Hall meeting room. 

 

7. The meeting was adjourned at 5:45 pm.  


